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Hurricane Irma Impact on Saint Martin

Friday, September 08, 2017

Dear Streamlines Customers,

First and foremost, our thoughts are with all who have been and will be affected by Hurricane
Irma - one of the most intense category 5 hurricanes ever recorded in the Atlantic area.

Irma devastated Saint Martin on Wednesday 6 September, destroying homes, hotels, stores
and transportation networks, including the port infrastructure. At this moment, there is no
clear indication when the Philipsburg terminal could be back up and running. Consequently, all
cargo destined for Saint Martin in the near term future will have to be diverted to Point-a-Pitre,
Guadeloupe, where it will be transshipped to Philipsburg at the earliest time possible. Costs
related to this transshipment in Guadeloupe, including extra storage days, will be absorbed by
StreamLines.

All cargo on the AS Fortuna destined for Phillipsburg with an ETA of 13 September will be
discharged in Guadeloupe. If restoration of port infrastructure is achieved the week after, the
following week’s sailing of AS Fabiana will reload all transshipped Phillipsburg cargo from
Guadeloupe on 20 September, and discharge in Phillipsburg on 21 September.

StreamLines remains dedicated to ensuring the safety of our people, operations, and the cargo
of our clients. We will keep all communication channels open to provide our customers, agents
and stakeholders with up to date information regarding the Hurricane’s impact across the
Atlantic. Further communication updates will be provided via our agents, or through the
StreamLines website.

If you have any additional questions or concerns, please feel free to contact one of our local
agents, or alternatively, email info@streamlinesnv.com.
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